
It's been a long winter season, but we have officially made it.  We

wish everyone a wonderful, well-deserved spring break.  Our hope is

that Lakewood families can find  time to reflect, relax, recharge, and

rally for the final stretch of the 2020-21 school year. Now is the time to

enjoy unhurried moments and the signs of spring:  restaurants open

their patios, Major League Baseball enthusiasts celebrate opening

day, and winter lets go of its grip in Pure Michigan.    While we

celebrate the change of season, we kindly ask for your support. 

 Please continue to be vigilant and responsible as it relates to COVID.

Should your student or anyone in the household get a positive COVID

test result during the break, please contact Lakewood Public Schools.  

Our goal is to continue to keep our students learning in person, in the

classroom, and avoid a switch to remote learning after spring break. 

 If we remain prudent in doing the right things to keep ourselves and

others safe, we will make end-of-the year memories a reality for

Lakewood students.  We can only do this as a caring community.

Wishing you all a wonderful and restful break.
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For the week ending April 1 2021, we have been notified of five new

positive case and 51 new close contacts related to this and other

new positives throughout the area.  All current isolations and

quarantines will end over spring break.

For more updated regional information see:  

Lakewood COVID Q & A Link

Barry-Eaton District Health Department

“Weekly Data Reports” at the bottom of the page 

Ionia County Health Department 

“Ionia County Case Demographics”

As educators and parents, we understand the importance of trust to

our home-to-school partnership. Our promise is to keep our school

community apprised of any COVID 19-related school situation that

does  not require a school closure via this COVID COMMUNICATOR

advisory tool.  Please be assured that the district will follow the

CDC/Health Department process for addressing Covid-related

situations.
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https://www.lakewoodps.org/cms/lib/MI02212290/Centricity/Domain/487/COVIDQA.pdf
https://www.barryeatonhealth.org/coronavirus
https://ioniacounty.org/health/health-department/
https://ioniacounty.org/health/health-department/

